
Curl Curl Amateur Swimming Club Inc.
  

ABN 91 648 564 480

18th September 2023

Curl Curl Amateur Swimming Club Annual General Meeting

ATTENDANCE   (8pm).

Clair Simpson, Kate Ryder, Val Edmondson, Doug Auld

APOLOGIES 

Keith Bridge, Peter Auld, David Chant, Craig Rolfe, Ian Church. Jen Skender, Mat Skender,
Michelle Potter, John Edmondson

MINUTES:

Minutes from 2023 were approved.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT :

The 2022-2023 season has been one of the best over the recent years.  Without the 
problem of Covid lockdown and with the weather systems being a lot less stormy, we 
enjoyed running events all Saturdays but one during the season.  Big swells and a high 
tide caused cancellation of races on that day but some of the “younger” members 
enjoyed a fun “chain hang” at the ocean end of the pool. 

Our membership was steady at around 70 members and comprised ages from 4 years to 
80+ years, many being generations of the same family.

Championships for the season were well attended and a number of club records were 
broken, particularly some long standing senior ones with the help of some new 
memberships.

Several of our club swimmers were successful at Warringah meets achieving many high 
rankings in their age groups. Caitlin and Jordan Potter, Lincoln and Sia Piper attended 
several of the meets during the season.  Caitlin Potter and Sia Piper achieved 1st place in 
their respective age groups.

Thanks again to all those parents who helped out with timekeeping on the wall, much 
appreciated.

Thanks to Val and Bernadette for making sure the canteen ran smoothly and thanks to 
the usual offical volunteers for doing handicapping, judging, checkstarting and 
marshalling.   

Curl Curl swim club will be resuming operations on 14th October 2023 and are looking 
forward to another enjoyable season.

TREASURER’S REPORT:

A full report of income and expenses report was approved. Summary as shown below.

President: Clair Simpson Secretary:  Doug Auld
csimmo@yahoo.com                     douglas.auld@gmail.com



ELECTION OF CLUB OFFICE BEARERS :

The following committee members were elected to positions as indicated,
President : Clair Simpson
Secretary :  Doug Auld
Vice President : Kate Ryder 
Treasurer/Registrar : John Edmondson    Assistant Treasurer : Val Edmondson
Referee :  Doug Auld                          Assistant Referee :  Matthew Fuller
Starter :  Ian Church                           Check Starters :   Clair Simpson, Peter Auld
Marshall : Martin Brannan Snr.  
Chief Timekeeper :  Mat Skender       Assistant Chief Timekeeper : David Chant
Judge :  Craig Rolfe                             Assistant Judge : Jen Skender 
Pointscorer : Peter Auld
Public Officer :  Doug Auld

Handicappers 
FREESTYLE         Doug Auld
BREASTSTROKE  Cathie Fuller
BACKSTROKE     Peter Auld
BUTTERFLY        Michelle Potter
DISTANCE          Clair Simpson
BRACE RELAY     Val Edmondson

The following to be invited as Club Patrons for 2021/2022 season
 Dr. T Sargeant :  (Harbord Financial Services Ltd)
 Mayor Northern Beaches : Sue Meins
 Member for Manly           : James Griffin

GENERAL BUSINESS

Nil

Meeting Closed 
8:40 pm


